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Senator Carpenter:

For the sake of putting a date in the joint resolution, I provided that the amendment
is to be submitted to the voters at the spring election in 2011.  If you wish a different
date, please advise and I will redraft.  Also, you may wish to review the question to
make certain it reads as you intend.
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